
 

#6321075 

 
Date of publication on website: 20 December 2023  

 

Proactive release of information 

These documents have been proactively released:  

•  6 July 2023 – Media requests data 

• 17 July 2023 – Drug offence conviction costs 

• 17 July 2023 – Meaning of The Crown  

• 22 August 2023 – Attorney-General function and complaints 

• 31 August 2023 – IPCA complaints 

• 16 September 2023 – Remote working figures 

• 19 September 2023 – Staff settlements 

• 14 November 2023 – Diversity and Inclusion training 

• 24 November 2023 – Prosecution costs for R v Dickason 

• 24 November 2023 – te reo Māori policies and changes 

• 15 December 2023 – Branding and website changes 

• 15 December 2023 – Use of land travel 

 

Please note information was current as at the dates indicated. 

 

Some parts of this information release would not be appropriate to release and, if requested, 
would be withheld under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).  Where this is the case, the 
relevant parts have been redacted and the sections of the OIA that would apply have been 
identified.  If information has been withheld, no public interest has been identified that would 
outweigh the reasons for withholding it.  

Redacted material:   

• Personal details which would reveal the identity of the requesters and the names 
and signatures of Crown Law staff who prepared the responses, per section 9(2)(a) 
of the OIA to protect the privacy of natural persons.  
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This copyright work is licensed under the Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 
International Public Licence.  In essence, you are free to copy, distribute and adapt the 
work as long as you attribute the work to Crown Law and abide by the other licence 
terms.  
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To view terms of the Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International Public Licence, 
see: 
• http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0/  
• http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0/legalcode  

Please note that neither the Crown Law nor New Zealand Government logos may be 
used in any way that infringes any provision of the Flags, Emblems, and Names 
Protection Act 1981 or would infringe such provision if the relevant use occurred 
within New Zealand.  Attribution to Crown Law should be in written form and not by 
reproduction of either the Crown Law or New Zealand Government logos. 
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